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Greetings to you family and friends!

It is that time again for the celebration of our family heritage. Those who celebrated with
us before know what a fun it is to be together. This time it will be even more entertaining
with lots more activities.

The celebration will take place in Ocho Rios, Jamaica from July 25th to the 27th .
Please mark your calendar and be ready to have a wonderful time.

The events will include:

Day 1- Friday the 25th, Simms Family Gala
Location: reunion resort site. Formal attire is required.

Day 2 - Saturday the 26th, Beach Backyard Bash
Location: tbd. Casual beach cookout with whole heap-a-fun.

Day 3 - Sunday the 27th, Sunday Wind Down
Location: reunion resort site. Everyone is encouraged to enjoy some
relaxation doing their own thing during the day, and then attend the family
group meeting in the early evening.

We are in the process of selecting an All Inclusive Hotel. In order to get a reasonable
price, we are asking you to indicate your interest (ASAP) if you will be participating, the
more the merrier.

To confirm your participation you may contact the organization committee through the
following:

Family Website; thesimmsfamily.org/contact

Family Email; info@thesimmsfamily.org

Please contact any of the following members with any inquiry on WhatsApp:
Paul Chang, 772-224-1393
Delores Calbert, 786-944-5498
Kenneth Latty, 646-641-9019

* We will be contacting everyone with more information as soon as we get them
If you have any suggestions, please feel free to share with us through the contact
resources listed above.
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